

Criw Cymraeg Meeting Minutes

<p>Date: 29.1.24 Time: 12.30pm - 1pm Location: Ystafell TGCh Called by: Miss T Pye</p>	<p>Attendees: 3/4T Jacob Headland / Jackson Hughes 3/4G Ruben Dean/ Clara Moss 3/4S Jack Lomax / RB Seren Jones, 5/6M Harper Evans / Jacob Rickett 5/6D / Brodie Ward 5/6J Oliver Culshaw Roberts / Riley Dawson 5/6K Lola Ellis /</p>
--	---

1. Apologies: Bobby Finnan / Lily Faye Kevan / Lilly Ketley (unwell)
2. Agenda topics: .
 - Gemau Buarth - How did it go - any actions?
 - Criw Flipbooks - ideas / thoughts to share with classes and bring to meetings
 - Podcast - Share the second episodes in classes. Link in GC from Thursday - could be an idea to share it in a HH session? . Miss Pye to catch up with individuals during February to complete the third episode. Scripts on GC for you to rehearse.
 - Missing Mascots - What can we do?
 - Grant has been applied for from the Town Council and PTA may be able to help with some funding - Mr Bannister will move the shelter from the grass in half term for us to use as a Caban Cymraeg - What do we want in it?
3. Actions:
 - Gemau buarth - Criw to be supported by TAs to share the games at play and lunch. During PE, in any finishing off / free time. Helpwr heddiw time. CC to share game ideas in US / LS assembly.

- Emailed 23.1.24 TP to email office again for info on Hi Viz jackets
- Criw to share the 2nd podcast with classes from Thursday
- Criw to rehearse 3rd podcast script
- TP to catch up with individuals with recording 3rd podcast
- Criw to ask classes for mascots to be returned again!
- To check on Missing Mascots and consider asking the office to send a message home / ask in assembly once more / ask for donations
- Ideas for the caban - selling siocled poeth / Cacen cri / bara brith / cawl cenin / show to raise money. A box of resources to be purchased.
- CC to make Ga i posters for the disco
- TP to speak to JJ re: raffle during Eisteddfod for Caban

4. Next meeting: 5.2.24